
Notice in connection with Interview to 

the post of OSDs and EAs   

In view of the ensuing Lok Sabha Election the 
model code of conduct has come into effect 
from 5.03.2014 onwards. Hence the process of 
interview which was scheduled to be held on 
11.03.14, 12.03.14, 13.03.14, 14.03.14, 18.03.14, 
19.03.14, 20.03.14, 21.03.14 and 24.03.14 in 
connection with the engagement to the 
various posts of OSDs and EAs, as per 
advertisement in The Telegraph, Anandabazar 
Patrika and Sambad Pratidin dated 28.01.2014, 
is hereby being postponed.  Fresh dates will 
be fixed after the election process is over.  All 
concerned will be intimated accordingly.  
 
Inconvenience caused is sincerely 
regretted.  
 
 

By Order 
Managing Director 
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